
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/28/2020 9:50:10 PM

First name: Kate

Last name: Zylland

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The proposed logging on the North Fork Nooksack River is of a scale that will certainly lead to

permanent damage to ecosystems and future forestry in the area. This size of project should at least have an EIS

done before any preparations for logging are done. The clearcutting, the roads that will need building, the

potential for accelerated erosion, human-caused fires, and invasive plant spread all point to a need to shrink the

size of this action.


